
 

 

 

 

 

PFA NEWSLETTER 
HORN PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
End of the Spring Term & Annual General Meeting 
 

We are nearing the end of our Spring Term and are looking forward to the 

Easter Break.  

 

Staff volunteers held a book sale for the PTA after school recently and 

raised £27 to go towards the school. Thank you to everyone who 

participated and helped out.  

On Friday 31st March at 9am we are holding our Annual General Meeting 

(AGM). We would love to welcome new members so please come and 

join our meeting. If you are interested, please contact us at 

pfahornpark@gmail.com 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

We are looking for new members to grow 

our PTA team to help with events and 

fundraising. By doing so, we provide the 

children with memorable experiences and 

help fund the school with additional 

equipment. These enrichment 

opportunities also further enchance the 

childrens learning experiences. If you 

would like to get involved, please 

email us or join us at our AGM.  

Email: pfahornpark@gmail.com 

 

AGM NON-UNIFORM DAY TUCK SHOP 

Friday 31st March 

9.00am  

Friday 31st March  

 

Friday 31st March  

3.15pm 
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We will be selling raffle tickets for our Easter raffle with a 

chance to win a beautiful Easter hamper with lots of Easter 

treats, including this beautiful biscuit selection (image above) 

donated from Roses Bakes (Instagram: @_rosesbakes_).  

 

You can find us in the school playground after school and at 

the school concert on Tuesday. We will be selling one strip of 

raffle tickets for £1, and the winner will be announced at 

3.30pm at our Tuck Shop on Friday 31st March 2023.  

 

ARTY PARTY  
 

We are excited to announce we’re spending money raised from the 

Christmas Fayre to have a week of creativity for the children. They 

will be working with Arty Party to create new displays around the 

school. Once dates are confirmed, the school will share these in their 

newsletter. We look forward to hearing feedback from the children. 
 

For more information on Arty Party: www.artyparty.co.uk 

EASTER RAFFLE 

OZGE 
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